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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
TO:  Terry Martino 
 
FROM: Kathy Regan 
 
DATE:  July 5, 2018 
 
RE:  Proposed Final Generic Travel Corridor Unit Management Plan 

for State Highway Travel Corridors in the Adirondack Park 
 

 
I write to ask that the Agency Board authorize staff to proceed to public comment on 
conformance of the New York State Department of Transportation’s (NYSDOT) 
“Proposed Draft Generic Travel Corridor Unit Management Plan for State Highway 
Travel Corridors in the Adirondack Park,” dated June 2018 (TCUMP), with the 
Adirondack Park State Land Master Plan (APSLMP).  The Proposed Final TCUMP and 
supporting materials are included on the CD provided as part of the mailing for the 
Agency Board’s July 12-13, 2018 meeting. 
 
NYSDOT and the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
(NYSDEC) are co-lead agencies for the TCUMP for purposes of the State 
Environmental Quality Review Act (SEQRA).  They accepted public comment on the 
Public Draft TCUMP from September 13, 2017 through November 27, 2017, including at 
three SEQRA public hearings in Ray Brook, Old Forge and Warrensburg.    
 
In the Proposed Final TCUMP, NYSDOT has highlighted, in yellow, changes made to 
the plan since it was shared with the public in 2017.  An accompanying spreadsheet 
explains each of the changes made.  NYSDOT has also provided a summary of the 
public comments received on the 2017 Public Draft and its response to those 
comments. 
 
The Proposed Final TCUMP and supporting materials are offered for the Agency 
Board’s consideration.     
 
     


